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Burglary of a Storage Unit 

The Dallas Police Department is investigating a burglary of a storage unit which occurred on April 20, 
2014, at approximately 1:20pm, in the 6400 block of Maple Avenue.   
 
Surveillance video showed the suspects removing furniture from the complainant’s storage unit using a 
dolly.   
 
Suspect one is a Latin male suspect, between 25-35 years of age, approximately 5’8”, 170lbs, and 
suspect two is a Latin female, between 25-30 years of age, 130-150lbs, with long dark hair as seen on 
the video below. 

Youtube1 
 

The video below shows the suspects driving an early 2000 model white Ford F150 extended cab pickup.   
 

Youtube2 
 

Please contact Detective Perez, #7211 from Northwest Investigative Unit at (214)670-6043 or (214)329-
8918 with any information that may lead to the identification of these suspects. 
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